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Dear Year One and Year Two Parents/ Guardians,    
 
We have some exciting festive news! This year, we are returning to our live nativity performance with an audience. 

Our amazing production is called ‘Baarmy Bethlehem’ and we can’t wait to welcome you all!  

 

There will be one afternoon performance on Tuesday 13thth December commencing at 2.00pm and a morning 

performance on Wednesday 14th December at 9.30am. 

 

As you know, the space in the hall is limited and we are bound by Health and Safety regulations to limit the size 

of the audience. In the past to make it fair, we have allowed an allocation of tickets per family and this has always 

worked well. We are therefore allocating up to two tickets per family. Please note that this is a total of 2 tickets, 

not 2 tickets per performance.  All the children in school will have the opportunity to see the performance during 

the school day.  There will also be a video recording of the performance for those who aren’t able to attend; this 

will be made temporarily available and password protected.  

 

If your child has a speaking part, they will need to practise and memorise their lines which have been provided on 

a piece of paper.  

 

Tickets will all go out on Tuesday 6th December, priced £1.00. All the funds raised will go towards the licence fee 

to perform, staging props and costumes. We would be grateful if you could complete the slip below informing us 

of the number of tickets you require and return it before Friday 2nd December. Please bear in mind that ticket 

allocation will be on a first come first serve basis in regards to slip returns. Please attach the money to the slip 

in a named envelope.  
  

We look forward to seeing you at one of our performances! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Key Stage One Team  

................................................................................................................................................... 

  

We would like to request tickets for the following performances:- 

 

      Tickets         

(Please write in number required)        

                

 

Tuesday 13th December (afternoon) 2.00pm   

 

Wednesday 14th December (morning) 9.30am 

 

 

I enclose £ 

 

Child’s Name      Class 

 

Signed  
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